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R5: Overview of Procedures and Protocols for School Re-opening  

at Viscount Beaumont’s CE Primary School- Draft Consultation 
22.5.20 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Over the last 2 weeks, school staff and Trust leaders have been working hard to bring together the 
guidance from the government to prepare to extend opening to more year groups. We let you know 
last week that this would not happen any earlier than the 8th June and we are now in the position to 
share with you our draft plans for what the school might look like. We would like to emphasise that 
these are draft plans only, to get your views. There are still a number of things that could change that 
would determine if any of these arrangements for wider opening were possible. 
 
Please read the attached documents which will outline expectations for parents and pupils should we 
open to more children and also an overview of what the school might look like. As a small school we 
have demands to meet around staffing and the building itself. We are trying to take these into 
account to meet the health and safety requirements for opening to more children.  
 
We are asking all parents to complete a short survey (the link is below and will also be texted out). 
This survey is open to all parents to comment on the draft plans even though their children are not 
part of the government expectations to open more widely.  
 
The survey will close on Wednesday 27th May 2020. When there are any changes to the situation, and 
we are able to open to other year groups, we will survey these parents again for a definite answer.  
 
It is important that parents do not make any assumptions please, about what the school will 
definitely be offering as there are many changes that could occur and I do not want any parents to 
find themselves in a difficult position with childcare arrangements. 
 
We would like to thank you for your continuing support and look forward to hearing from you. 
 
With kind regards 

 
Mrs. Adele Leadbeater 
  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=scqKa34oKkyywPHprT5VuNA1zyOlq_REhbpACiWDLCR
UQ0pRN0VIOTlNNTNJRUtaU0YwMTcxV09NSS4u 
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